Mrs. Johnson's Journal



Vol.3 Issue 24 Feb.28

This week we celebrated National Love Public Education Week with some fun dress up days! We also learned about Dental Health and got to take home a new toothbrush from the Colgate Bright Smiles campaign. As an extra treat, our PTO funded a field trip to the high school to see the play, Calico Tiger, a play about making friends and getting along. What a fun week!

Literacy

This week our large group project was, making a giant toothbrush to help remind us to brush our teeth twice a day! During language workshop this week, we read <u>Charlie the Caterpillar</u>. During Daily 5, we worked on digraphs (-sh, -ch, -th). We listened to the books, <u>Brushing My Teeth</u> and <u>To Town</u>. Our handwriting letters this week were "E," "F," and "D."

Writers Workshop

This week we completed our February writing sample and wrote a class book called, "What Does the Tooth Fairy Do With All of Our Teeth?" We are continuing to work on "stretching" our stories to add more details.

Math

In Math, we continued learning about 3D shapes. We also got to create our own survey to find something out about our classmates. Then we took our survey results and used them to make a graph. We also made a "tooth graph" and found out how many baby teeth our classmates have lost.

Health / Guidance

This week in Health, we watched a Dr. Rabbit video about keeping our teeth healthy. Our guidance lesson with Mrs. Stewart this week was about recognizing and dealing with mistakes and accidents when they happen.

Picture of the Week



Crazy Pattern Day!

LOOKING AHEAD...

- We have Gym: Tuesday and Thursday next week. We have book checkout on Monday.
- Wear your PJ's on Monday! This is a dress up day just for our class.
- Have a great weekend!